February 22, 1962

Mr. A. L. Porter

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871

santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Porter:

val R. Reese & Associates, Inc., in conformance
with Order R-2183, would like to request an extension
for f£iling 1961 Annual Deliverability Test on the #1
Lybrook Pederal (Dakota) well in Unit C., Section 19,
24M-6w, until April 1, 1962.

The last annual test scheduled in December, 1961,
was not adequate for State requirements because of
freezes in the lines which caused approximately three
days shut in during flow week.

Attached is a copy of a letter to Southern Union
Gas Company requesting that this well be rescheduled.

Very truly yours,

Morris B. Jones

MBJ s mm
Encl.
cc: Southerm Union Gas Co.
Mr. Emery Arnold - OCC, Asztec




